Trustees of the Trust Funds
Town of Bennington, NH
Meeting Minutes
December 19, 2023
6:30pm - Town Hall

Present: Trustees Bethany Craig, Michael Munhall, David Parker

- Trustees processed distributions:
 - \$3015.21 from Emma Gipson Trust (interest to date)
 - \$5.83 from Bennington Women's Club (interest to date)
 - \$14,118.00 from Town Buildings Expendable Trust for construction of offices at Fire Station.
 - \$24,300.00 from Town Buildings Expendable Trust for repair of cupola and concrete at Town Hall.
 - \$1395.00 from Water Dept. Maintenance & Repairs CRF for repair of water line at Town Hall.
 - \$141,900.00 from Highway Heavy Equipment CRF for purchase of a backhoe.
 - \$901.20 from Town Buildings Expendable Trust for construction dumpster rental.
 - \$30,014.62 from Town Buildings Expendable Trust for elevator lift and sprinkler system at Town Hall.
- Trustees reviewed a presentation submitted by Three Bearings and re-reviewed the
 presentation submitted by Bar Harbor. Trustees unanimously voted to use Bar Harbor
 Wealth Management starting in 2024 for all capital reserve and trust fund accounts.
 Bethany Craig will contact both institutions to start the transfer.